
Piraeus, 18/02/2022 
 
    
                                         INVITATION FOR SUBMITTING OFFERS 

 
Piraeus Port Authority S.A. is interested in proceeding with a tender for the supply of 
stationery. 
 
Award criterion shall be the lowest price. 
 
Interested parties are invited to submit their offer (alternative/second offers are excluded) 
until 4th  March 2022 at 16:00 by email to the following email address: procurement@olp.gr. 
 
The offer shall be submitted via e-mail to procurement@olp.gr in a password protected file. 
with the indication: Offer for the supply of stationery 
 
The password to unlock the offer will be requested via e-mail by TET on the day the offer 
will be evaluated. 
 
Interested party may receive additional information or clarifications in relation to the present 
Tender, by submitting questions up to three (3) days prior to the expiry of the time limit for 
the submission of offers in writing to PPA Procurement Department by e-mail to 
procurement@olp.gr. 
 

Acting as Assistant  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 
Ruan Guoliang 

 
 
 
 
Attached: 

1. Call of tender  
2. Financial Offer Template 
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